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CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) OUTBREAK  
Update 22nd May 2021 

 

 

 
INFORMATION SENT VIA E-MAIL: 
 
There is no PCC Newsletter this week. Please refer back to last week's Newsletter for 
general information. 
 
The service tomorrow is a service of Holy Communion for Pentecost at Stoke 
Hammond at 10.00am 
Due to social distancing requirements, anyone wanting to attend the service is asked to 
please contact Diane Webber to reserve a place:-  
01525 270409  dianejwebber@gmail.com 
 
Next week's service will be Holy Communion here at Great Brickhill at 10.00am.  
The service schedule for June can be found at the end of last week's Newsletter. 
 
Celia Halls' Funeral will be held in the church on Thursday 27th May at 2.15pm. Due to 
Covid restrictions and social distancing rules, there will be limited numbers allowed in the 
church. Contact details will be taken of all those present. The family have asked for no 
flowers please but, if you would like to, given Celia’s life’s work in the mental health field, 
donations can be made to MIND Buckinghamshire at:-  https://celiahall.muchloved.com 
 
Jeremy Hopkinson, LLM, has written and recorded a reflection & prayer for Pentecost and 
Suzanne Cook has recorded this week's story, "The Helper Arrives".  These were filmed 
in a garden at Great Brickhill.     
The You Tube links are: 
-   Reflection & Prayer:-   https://youtu.be/CpEAwn79dPk           
-  “The Helper Arrives”:-   https://youtu.be/L9UMDAlXjA8    
 
Also attached are the following: 
-  Jeremy's written Reflection for this week 
-  The worship opportunities for this coming Sunday, via programmes available on the 
BBC and services which will be live-streamed from the Diocese or the Church of England. 
 
Great Brickhill Parish Newsletter. A full colour copy of each issue will be displayed in a 
folder on the window sill in the Church porch. This will be available at all times and villagers 
can either sit in the porch or in the church, when it is fully open again, and read what is 
happening in the village. The June issue will be available from Monday 24th May. Please 
don’t remove the folder but leave it for the next person to read. If you are aware of anyone 
who can’t receive the internet, please let them know. 
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